
Minutes of the Selection Committee 
“IOCB Postdoctoral Project and Sabbatical Program” 

Exceptional Meeting 26.05.2017 
 
Committee: I. Pichová (presiding), I. Starý, P. Jungwirth, V. Kašička, U. Jahn 
 
 
The committee received a short-term application for a Sabbatical stay at IOCB by Professor 
Petr Kral, Univ. of Illinois, to be hosted by Dr. Petr Cígler. 
 
The committee supports Prof. Petr Kral’s Sabbatical stay at IOCB for two months starting 
June 1st, 2017. 
 
The committee stresses that this is an exceptional case. Normally, applications are expected 
to be submitted at the deadlines in Spring and Fall. 


